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From: Emma Bidle  
Date: 28 May 2024 at 07:59:04 BST 
To: consultations@canterbury.gov 
Subject: Save Brooklands 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I’d like to register my concern about the proposed development on Brooklands farm. It’s a beautiful 
area that provides a perfect dog walking amenity to local residents. During the summer months in 
particular dogs are not always allowed on beaches so having this area is important for residents and 
their pets, not to mention the wildlife that resides there. 
 
The increased traffic would also be unwelcome as traffic around Canterbury can be dire at best 
now…  
 
Furthermore local services are already currently overstretched with local services finding it hard to 
find beds for patients. Putting even more stress on these services would negatively impact the staff 
that work there, patients and quality of care. 
 
Thank you for reading my objections to this proposal. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Emma Bidle 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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